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Congratulations to Salena Quan for winning the Moore Medical Excellence Award. Salena was nominated and won the award for her accomplishments over the past 4 years as Communications Director for the CECRAOHN Board of Directors. Salena updated our website, the CECRAOHN brochure the logo and added a Facebook page! 
In 2015 Salena conducted a survey of our 98 members to gain feedback on the new website.  The responses were overwhelmingly positive regarding the content and the quality of the website.  
The CECRAOHN website is the internet footprint of our organization through which members are informed about legislative updates, the quality CEU programs, and job opportunities. 
The Moore award was presented at the CSOAHN conference in San Diego.  Congratulations Salena and many thanks! 

Congratulations to Maynard Lamusao for his new position as the CSAOHN Government Affairs representative.  Maynard is leaving the CECRAOHN board as the Co-director of Programs. As Co-Director Maynard contributed his time and great energy producing the quality CEU programs presented to CECRAOHN members and friends in 2016.
Thank you Maynard for pursuing the goal of quality education while on the CECRAOHN Board.  
We will miss you, and look forward to working with you on the 2017 legislative issues related to Occupational and Environmental Health. 
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